Alex Medina

From: Wes Grabow <wgrabow@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 10:08 AM

To: PlanningCommissioners

Subject: Beer and wine license

-EXTERNAL-

Hello,

| have been a resident of Long Beach for 23 years and | believe allowing a beer and wine license for bay shore
concessions would improve the environment within our community. This is a great community and | believe this would
only make it better!

Thanks,
Wes Grabow
(562)505-8611



